Dear Racine City Council Members:

We are members of the fellowship of Narcotics Anonymous, which is a fellowship that helps and gives support to anyone who thinks that they may have a problem with any mind altering substance.

We are asking that you reduce the fee of \$250.00 to \$65.00 as you did last year, for the use of the Martin Luther King Center on August 15th, 2009 from 6p.m. till midnight and also the Tyler Domer Center for the date of October 17th, 2009. Each of these dates consist of N.A. functions where we will spread the message of recovery and let any addict know that they never have to use again and that they can find a new way to live their life.

If you have any questions please contact: Dennis B. (815) 618-8014

Gwin B. (262) 664-4005

Greg P. (262) 939-6080

We thank you for taking the time to consider this proposal and look forward to speaking with you soon.